
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
OCTOBER 9, 2018 

 
 

PRESENT:  Bill Tiffany – Chairman & Recording Secretary; Connie St. Clair, Member 

ABSENT:  Mike Mudge, Member 

The meeting was called to order @ 5:05 PM 1. Connie St. Clair and Chairman Tiffany located Don and Marjorie Burke’s plot in the “East Weare” Cemetery for the upcoming burial.  2. The gates for the “Perry Eaton” Tomb have been repaired, sand blasted and repainted.   3. Mrs. Ledger’s family has requested to move her casket/vault from “Pine Grove” Cemetery to another town up north.  They have contacted Connie St. Clair, the Sexton to make the arrangements.   4. Chairman Tiffany thanked Connie St. Clair and her crew from “Bigg Dawg” Services for donating 17 hours of time to trimming bushes, lowering corner markers, so they’re flush with ground and liming trees along the fences on the east side of “Centre Square” cemetery.   Meeting adjourned at 5:50 PM.    Respectfully submitted, William F. Tiffany Chairman & Recording Secretary   


